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Damon, Jessica

From: Damon, Jessica
Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 12:31 PM
To: Lavoie, Jessica; Madore, David
Subject: RE: Bowden Point Requests

If Jessica has DEP flash drives and doesn’t mind doing it, it is fine with me.  If the applications are accepted they will be 
on the website soon.  I was actually surprised by how small the applications are in the paper form, I don’t really think it 
is unfair to have people look at it in our office or the town hall.   
 

From: Lavoie, Jessica <Jessica.Lavoie@maine.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 12:01 PM 
To: Madore, David <David.Madore@maine.gov>; Damon, Jessica <Jessica.Damon@maine.gov> 
Subject: RE: Bowden Point Requests 
 
I just got an email from Kim Kokernak asking the same thing as well. Her email is:  
 
 
Hi Jessica,  
 
Given the size of the applications submitted on behalf of Bowden Point LLC, would it be possible for me to schedule an 
appointment to come to the DEP and copy the applications to a new/unopened thumb drive.  I know there are several 
others interested in getting access to these applications and saving it on a thumb drive would simplify access for many. 
 
The last set of applications took hours to review. Viewing such a large document at the town hall or DEP just does not 
seem feasible. 
 
Alternatively, would it be possible to store these applications on the DEP website for concerned individuals to download? 
 
Thanks in advance, 
Kim Kokernak 
603-339-2295 
 
 
 
I wanted to run it by Jessie Damon – I know the application is extensive, pertaining lots of maps. Also, when I asked for 
flash drives to have here on file, I know OIT wants us to use their issued drives – so I’m not sure what Jess thinks.  
 
Thank you! 

 
Jessica Lavoie 
Department of Environmental Protection 
Eastern Maine Regional Office – Bangor 
106 Hogan Road, Suite 6 
Bangor, ME  04401 
207-941-4588 
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From: Madore, David <David.Madore@maine.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 10:56 AM 
To: Damon, Jessica <Jessica.Damon@maine.gov>; Lavoie, Jessica <Jessica.Lavoie@maine.gov> 
Subject: Bowden Point Requests 
 
Good Morning –  
I have received two requests asking for the application and accompanying documents to be downloaded if they bring in 
a thumb drive. What are your thoughts? 
Dave 
 
David R. Madore 
Deputy Commissioner 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 287-5842 (desk) 
www.maine.gov/dep 
 


